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34 North Cumberland Street
Thunder say, ON P7A 4L4

tel (807) 343-1111
www.tbhydro.com

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27w Floor
Suite 2701
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. and Kenora Hydro Electric
Corporation Ltd. Corporation application under sections 18, 60, 77(5) and 86 (1) of the
Ontario Enerav Board Acf. 1998 and aoolication for other related relief fEB-2018-0124)

Dear Ms. Walli,

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 dated July 23, 2018 in the above noted matter, please find
enclosed the Thunder Bay Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. ("Thunder Bay Hydro"), and Kenora
Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. ("Kenora Hydro" ) interrogatory responses to Board Staff.

An electronic copy of the interrogatory responses has been submitted to the Board through the
RESS system, and two hard copies will be delivered to the OEB office.

Should the Board have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(807)-343-1054 or via email at bashbvOtbhvdro.on.ca.

Sincerel

Brittany J. Ashby

Supervisor, Business & Regulatory Affairs
Thunder Bay Hydro Electdcity Distribution Inc.
34 Cumberland Street North
Thunder
Bay, Ontario
P7A 4L4

Phone: (807) 343-1054
Fax:(807) 343-1009
Email: bashbv@tbhvdro.on.ca

Cc: Andrew Bishop, Ontario Energy Board
Ron Clark, Aird & Berlis LLP
Dan Gormley, Goodmans LLP

Committed to Customer Satisfaction


